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Dear Parents,  

It's been wonderful getting to know all of you and your families over the past few weeks. Things 

here at SIS @ Ciputra have started off on a high note for the 2022 - 2023 school year! As I 

am sure you all know the school has had some renovations over the holidays, and some new 

facilities put in place for our students to enjoy. We have also put together some fun activities 

and new ideas for the students to make their time here at SIS @ Ciputra fun and memorable.  

 

 

Our first assembly back at school. 

 

The new addition of the STEM room is where our students can experience the wonders of 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics. We will be focusing on introducing the 

students to coding and robotics, thus creating a way to foster their interest in these areas and 

ultimately have our students compete in competitions in and around Hanoi and ultimately 

against other schools in different counties.  
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The new STEM room. 

 

This year we have allocated the students into 4 separate School Houses. We have the Mighty 

Red Dragons, the powerful Black Phoenixes, the proud Golden Lions and Cunning Blue 

eagles. Students will be able to earn house points when they demonstrate our weekly virtue 

or when they work well in class with one another. Lastly they can also earn house points when 

we have exciting activities like sports days or swimming galas. At the end of the year we will 

total up all the points and see which house is the winner! 

 

 

The four school houses! 
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We have included many fun clubs and activities that can foster and engage our students in 

their learning. The introduction of a student council for students for our upper primary with 

students from years 4 - 6 will be a great way for our students to show their leadership skills. 

The student council will aim to organize charity drives and fun events for the students 

throughout the year.  

 

Junior Football with Mr. Stuart. 

 

Learning some fancy foot work. 
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Our Senior Football Club with Mr. Sam 

 

 

 

Practicing some dribbling and shots at goals. 
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Mindful Colouring is a great way to practice colouring skills. 
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We have many of our students practicing Taekwondo. 
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We have also started our swimming program this term so that the students can enjoy the pool 

while the weather is still warm outside. A whole host of After school clubs and activities are 

currently on offer here at Ciputra from chess to taekwondo to Gaelic football!  

 

 

 

What a great way to cool off on these hot days. 
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Our Swimming lessons will continue up until the end of September. 


